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Year 10 Parents Evening 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Tuesday 8th November, we will be hosting a Year 10 Parent’s Evening. This evening will 
be held at Carnforth High School and will begin at 4.30pm and end at 7.00pm.  
 
Your child will be given an appointment sheet for them to book convenient time slots with 
their teachers, the same as the one attached with this letter. Teachers will be encouraging 
students to make appointments.  
 
On the evening you will be required to sign in at reception, where staff will be available to 
direct you to your child’s subject teachers to attend the booked appointments.  
 
The purpose of the evening is to give you the opportunity to check on how your child is 
progressing with their studies towards their GCSE/BTEC qualifications. Staff will be providing 
information on what steps students can take to improve their learning and also offer 
guidance of support you can give at home. 
 
If you have any queries about the evening, or if you are unable to attend and would like to 
arrange an alternative means of communication with subject teachers, please email me at 
ecleasby@carnforthhigh.co.uk 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
E Cleasby 

 
Ms E Cleasby 
Year 10 Pastoral Leader  
Carnforth High School 
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